
 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day We celebrated o ur annual World Book Day and 

pupils dressed up as your their favourite  book character. Well done 

to all who made such a great effort!  All pupils received a special 

World Book Day book token and more fantastic costumes are 

recorded in photographs on the school website . 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and members of the school community,                                                   

As we approach the Easter season and the end of  this term we reflect 

on all the good work achieved by all our pupils . It is wonderful to see 

the signs of Spring and the bright evenings as we look forward to our 

last term of the school year. This term has been very busy and our 

newsletter reflects the m any activities that have kept us all busy since 

Christmas! As we move towards the last term of this schoolyear we look 

forward to the celebration  of First Holy Communion and First Penance. 

We are also in the process of planning our various school tours and  

continuing our participation in many initiatives and opportunities for 

all pupils.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank all staff for 

their hard work, enthusiasm and support. Thank you also to the 

Parents Association and the Board of Management  for their very 

important work on behalf of the school  community.                

Beannachtaí  na Cáisc oraibh go léir!  

Vincent Mulvey , Príomhoide  

Knocktemple NS 
Knocktemple, Virginia, Co. Cavan. 

Email: knocktempleschool@gmail.com 

Website: www.knocktemplens.ie 

Telephone: 049 -8547081  
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Upcoming Events 

Open Day  for new infants 

and their parents will  take 

place after Easter . If you 

wish to enr ol your child 

for the new school year  

please contact t he school 

for an enrolment form or 

download a form on our 

website 

www.knocktemplens.ie 

Cash for Clobber Our 

annual cash for clobber  

collection is a great 

chance to support your  

school while clearing out 

unwanted clothing and 

shoes. Collection will be 

confirmed  after Easter  

First Communion 

Saturday 25 th  May 2019 

@ 12 Noon in St. 

Barthol omewõs Church 

First Confessions  2nd 

May at 7pm . 
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Peace IV Shared Education Project  

Our 5 th  class pupils have just completed their Shar ed Education project 

under the Peace IV initiative in collaboration  with Billis NS. The project 

is fully funded through the Peace IV Shared Educat ion budget. The two 

schools planned and delivered an extensive programme involving vari ous 

activities including weekly visits from  and to  partnership school  and a 

bonding / ice breaker event  which took place in The Cavan Centre.  There 

was a celebration day in Billis N S at the completion of the project and all 

pupils performed in music and drama. To mark the end of the project for 

this school year both schools attended Madagascar in the Gaiety theatre 

Dublin. (check out the S hared Education section of our website ) 

 

 

Confirmation  was 

celebrated on 

Saturday 23 rd  

March St. Josephõs 

Church, 

Ballyjamesduff . A 

wonderful and 

memorable day for 

all families.  

 

Virginia Credit Union Savings Scheme                                       

Michael McDermott, Manager Virginia 

Credit Union, calls to our school every 

second week to collect savings from all 

pupils in our school.  We are encouraging 

all pupils to open a savings account and 

start saving õfor a rainy day.õ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fire Safety John Clancy, 

 

 

John Clancy from the  local Fire Service, ca lled to our school and spoke to 2 nd and 3rd  class 

pupils about his work in the Fire Service and the importance 

of Fire Safety in the home. The pupils had many questions 

for John and we thank him for his very importa nt and 

informative presentatio n. 

 

Gymnastics               

The Cairde classes enjoyed  

4 weeks of Gymnastics 

which was delivered in 

collaboration with Cavan 

Sports P artnership . 

 

 

 

 

 

Day at the Gaiety Theatre Dublin (Lunch in St. Stephenõs Green Park) 


